
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 080503-E1 

RE: FLORIDA RENEWABLE PORTFOLIO STANDARD 

TO: ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

ISSUED: November 5,2008 

NOTICE is hereby given that a Florida Public Service Commission staff conference call 
will be held to which all persons are invited. 

The conference call will take place on Tuesday, November 18, 2008 at 2:OO p.m. The 
purpose of the conference call is to discuss Navigant Consulting, Inc.’s draft report on the 
Technical Potentials and Economic and Performance Characteristics of Renewables, as part of 
the Florida Renewable Energy Potential Assessment. Persons participating may call 1-888-808- 
6959, conference code 4136904. 

If you have any questions please contact Mark Futrell, Office of Strategic Analysis & 
Governmental Affairs, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, 850) 413-6692, 
mfutrell@psc.state.fl.us. A copy of the draft technical report will be available on the 
Commission’s website after November 5, 2008 at www.florida.psc.com, under the Renewable 
Energy Activities tab. In order to facilitate the discussion on the conference call, stakeholder 
questions may be submitted to Mark Futrell until November 14,2008. 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission, this 5th day of November, 
- 2008. 
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Commission Clerk 
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